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FFWPU South America: On Sunday May 31, 2015 the Women´s Federation for World Peace – 
Colombia Chapter celebrated the International Day of Families at the Peace Embassy located in the City 
of Bogota. 
 
The event was attended by 80 people; the atmosphere was very harmonious and pleasant, everyone 
enjoyed the time dedicated to reflection as well as the warm and emotional tribute to couples who have 
strengthened their married life for long time of being together. 
 
In addition to various musical performances from the second-generation girls and musicians from some 
Home Groups. There was the presence of Dr. Antonio Betancourt who is a beloved brother in Colombia 
and around the world and delighted us with his deep reflections about family and his wonderful voice 
playing some beautiful songs. This time also helped strengthen ties between Colombia Unification 
families. 
 
 


